
COVID-19 Policies

Per Gulliver Policy, no parents are allowed to leave their vehicles this year when they
are on campus. This means Parents will go to G Circle to drop off and pick up their
swimmers. A staff member will be waiting at G Circle at all times to receive and wait
with swimmers. On the first day of class a G Circle pass will be issued. Put this pass on
your car’s dashboard to make it easy to identify which cars are for Swim School
students. Also remember that if you are waiting in G circle, do not be afraid to reach
out to us through the Remind App to let us know you are on campus. 
Before coming to campus please fill out the Auxs Safety App symptom survey. Link will
be sent via e-mail. It will be checked by our security officers upon arrival. Be ready to
present the email sent to your phone after completion of the questions. 
All Swimmers will be temperature checked in the parking lot before heading to the
pool. Their body temperature must be under 100 degrees.
Upon entry of the pool deck students will walk counterclockwise around the deck to
the handwashing station and then proceed to a sanitized basket to put their
belongings. Swimmers will wait at their basket until their class is called. 
Swimmers will wear face masks at all times unless in the water. During their lesson
each swimmer will put their face mask in a waterproof baggie to keep dry and resume
wearing their mask once the lesson is over.
Swimmers are to come to the pool already in their swim gear and leave in their swim
gear. Gulliver policy prohibits changing of clothes on campus during the COVID-19
pandemic with a few exceptions. Swimmers coming directly from class may use the
changing rooms two at a time to dress into their swimming gear. The only swimmers
allowed to change out of their swimming gear are Gulliver students headed to After
Care. ***This means please pack a parka or warm robe, and a hat, to keep your child
warm especially in windy weather.***
There will be a maximum of two swimmers per lane per side of the pool. 
All equipment will be wiped down with bioesque between uses.
All swim staff will be wearing face shields

This year we are following all of Gulliver Prep's COVID-19 Safety Policies and Gulliver
Swimming's COVID-19 Policies at our pool. 


